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Floph's Register of Sht

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd Wovember, 1934.

Dear Sirs,

T am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd inastant
returning the approved plan of the new rudder proposed to be
fitted to the 5.5. "MONTCAL", and I have te thank you for your

o

attention in the matge e
1 sm, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

[ Pe.ds)

Secretary.

Yessrs. Haprland & wolff, Ltd.,
ship Repsiring % Engineering uorks,
Bootle,
LIVZRPOOL, 20.
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